From: Finn, Cheryl

Sent: Thursday, September 23, 2021 11:31 AM

**To:** Westlake-Power, Barb < <a href="mailto:bwestlak@london.ca">bwestlak@london.ca</a>>; Bush, Anastasia **Subject:** Councilor Vacancy on Tourism London Board of Directors

Hello Barb and Anastasia,

In Cathy's absence, I would like to respectfully acknowledge Ms. Kayabaga's work on our Board. With the vacancy now as a result Ms. Kayabaga's new role, Tourism London will continue it's work and is comfortable with having a vacancy until Council makes a decision related to replacement and accompanying roles and responsibilities. There is no urgency as a result of this vacancy.

Please let me know if you have any additional questions or concerns.

Best,



## **Cheryl Finn**

General Manager

## **Tourism London**

267 Dundas St. Suite 201, London, ON N6A 1H2

Office: (519) 661-6155 |

www.londontourism.ca